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 Minutes of Annual Parish Meeting held Monday 13th May 2024 @ 7.00 pm in the Necton Rural 

Community Centre   

                                

   Parish Councillors (4) present: 

 Genine Curtis, Alice Spain, Fraser Bateman and Phil Hayton     

Also in attendance: 

   Justine Luckhurst (Clerk)  

    2 members of the public 
     

1. Chairman’s Welcome 

 

Vice Chair Genine Curtis welcomed everyone to the meeting and read the Chair’s report which is also 

contained in the Annual report 

 

2. Apologies 

 

Apologies received from Councillors Thirza Hicks, Joe Sisto, Mark Jennings, Chair Jean Bass and NCC 

Councillor Mark Kiddle- Morris  
 

3. To approve the minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting of 15th May 2023 

 

The minutes were proposed by Councillor Hayton, seconded by Councillor Spain and approved 

unanimously and thereafter duly signed 

 

4. Report by Clerk about the year 2023-2024 

 

The Clerk read the prepared annual report and the financial aspects, including monies received, spent and 

carried forward. Further commenting on Grants awarded and projects completed during the year. 

 

5. Report from Cllr Wilkin about Breckland District Council topical issues and take questions from 

the floor 

 

Councillor Nigel Wilkin was not present at the meeting and no report was provided. 

 

6. Report from Cllr Kiddle-Morris about Norfolk County Council topical issues and take questions 

from the floor 

 

Councillor Kiddle- Morris provided his annual report to the Clerk ahead of the meeting and this is attached 

to the minutes 
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7. Questions & discussion 

 

Two members of the public asked if the newly formed Men’s |Shed asked if the old trailer could be removed 

from the side of the containers so they can clear the area. This is with a view to  ask permission for a 

workshop to be erected in this spot at some point. The Clerk confirmed this would be added to the agenda 

for the NRCC to consider at its next meeting. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


